M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 2, 2017
RE:
BG-1 Application – Collins and Stephens Elementary School-HVAC Upgrades
This project consists of replacing HVAC equipment at Collins and Stephens Elementary Schools, to be constructed under a single owner-contract agreement.
Work at Collins Elementary School includes replacing boilers, air handler, rooftop heat recovery unit, pumps, cabinet heaters, fin tubes, exhaust and related equipment in the 1980’s area.

Work at Stephens Elementary School includes replacing boilers, air handler, pumps, cabinet heaters, fin tubes, exhaust and related equipment in the 1980’s areas.


I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the HVAC Upgrades at Collins and Stephens Elementary, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
